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2020-2021 PROJECT

Supporting Parents: Stories That Matter

Parents Supporting Parents Facilitator Training



Do Justice, Love Kindness..........   “Walk Humbly with your God”







The National Project 20/21 has the
Anglican Church Women Diocesan Board
partnering with the Canadian Mothers’ Union
to raise funds for the Mothers’ Union
Supporting Parents Facilitator Training Course in the
Council of the North.
Participants from Indigenous Communities with a passion for children and family, once trained as facilitators,
will return to their respective communities
to engage their local parents in a free forum
that encourages the sharing of stories and experiences,
while building a lasting support network.
Supporting Parents: Stories That Matter
is an equal opportunity initiative in the
Council of the North.  
Your support is welcome!
Please make cheques payable to Anglican Church Women Board, Annual Project noted in memo line.  Mail to:

Marjorie Davis, Treasurer
Anglican Church Women Board
204 – 111 Pebblecreek Drive, Dartmouth, NS B2W 0L1

The board will be accepting donations for this project until April 2021.

[image: Image result for mothers union]
[image: ]

image1.jpeg
. » X Q





image2.jpeg
. » X Q





image3.png




image4.png




